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10th November 2017 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 3rd November 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Reception 99% 60 

Second Year 4 97.8% 10 

Third Year 1 96.9% 30 

Fourth Year 5 94.7% 85 

Fifth Year 2 93.5% 45 

Sixth Year 3 92.4% 10 

Seventh Year 6 91.9% 5 

 

Windmill Hill’s Festival of Stars  

Wednesday 15th November.  The Talent Show will start promptly at 10.00am not 11am.  Please 

make a note of the time change.  All tickets have now been sold. 
 

Arriva Bus Strike 
Please be aware if you travel by bus to school that more strikes are planned on the following days, 
Monday 13th November, Monday 20th November and Monday 27th November. 
 

Gymnastics – After School Club 
The gymnastics after school club has been cancelled next Tuesday due to Parents’ Evening. 
 

Mobile Phone and Other Recording Device Policy 
Please remember to ask at the office for a copy of this policy which will need to be completed by 
parents and guardians.  Your child cannot bring a phone or recording device to school without this 
form being completed. 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
Next week is Anti-Bullying week.  In Friday’s Celebration Assembly the children will be selling cakes. 
 

Science Week 
All the children have enjoyed Science Week and we have sent our thanks to Daresbury Laboratories 
for organizing all the activities. 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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Road Safety and Parking on the  

Double Yellow Lines Outside School 
 
 

Following the school newsletter dated 22nd September (this 
can be found on the school website), nothing appears to have 
changed regarding the parking issue we have outside school 
on the double yellow lines and the yellow grid. 
 
I have spoken to PC Ian Hampson about this problem and he 
has advised me to make a note of any vehicle that is parking 
in these areas, as they are breaking the law.   
 
Therefore, as from Monday, I will be monitoring the parking 
situation and taking a note of any vehicle that is parked 
illegally.  This means noting the make, model and registration 
number of the car.  
 
If there are any parents who notice any cars parked on the 
yellow lines, please make a note of the vehicle and inform the 
office. 
 
I will then forward this information to PC Ian Hampson who 
will follow this up with the owner of the vehicle.   
 
 
Please understand that we are taking this issue very seriously. 


